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Notice of Change of Date and Announcement of Location of Adoption Hearing for 

 
Section 27.65, Filleting of California Sheephead on Vessels. 

(OAL Notice Number Z-2018-1106-09) 
 

and 
 

Section 29.06, Recreational Take of Purple Sea Urchin 
(OAL Notice Number Z-2018-1113-10) 

 
On November 16, 2018, the Fish and Game Commission (Commission) provided notice 
of its intent to amend Section 27.65, Title 14, California Code of Regulations (CCR), 
concerning filleting of California sheephead on vessels. And on November 23, 2018, the 
Commission provided notice of its intent to adopt Section 29.06, Title 14, CCR, 
concerning the recreational take of purple sea urchins. The notices were published in 
California Regulatory Notice Registers 2018, No. 46-Z and 2018, No. 47-Z, respectively.  
 
At the time the notices were published, the location for the adoption hearing was not yet 
determined. In addition, at its December 13, 2018 meeting, the Commission changed 
the adoption hearing from February 7, 2019 to February 6, 2019. 
 
The Commission will consider adoption of the proposed regulations at a public hearing 
to be held in the Resources Building Auditorium, 1416 Ninth Street, First Floor, 
Sacramento, California, on Wednesday, February 6, 2019, at 8:00 a.m., or as soon 
thereafter as the matter may be heard. Any person interested may present statements, 
orally or in writing, relevant to these actions at the hearing. 
 
The original notices, initial statements of reasons, and proposed regulatory language, 
are posted on the Commission’s website at http://www.fgc.ca.gov.  
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